
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on January 8, 2013 from Mr. Matt Sheder of 
the Air Filter Engineers requesting the following records: 
 

       

 A list of the specific filters being purchased  

 The price of the filters paid for by U-46  

 The name of the company that we purchase the filters from 

 
The request was approved on January 10, 2013. 
 

 
The response was e-mailed to Mr. Sheder on January 10, 2013.  
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


